
Clarinetist Adriane Ambriz is currently finishing his Bachelors of Arts in Music 
Education   from California State University, San Bernardino, while also pursuing 
a music performance certificate at La Sierra University in Clarinet Performance 
as a student of Dr. William Wellwood.  Adriane’s previous clarinet teachers 
include Dr. Jon Usher whom he has studied with for 7 years.  

As an educator, Adriane has had the opportunity to teach studio lessons to 
beginning music students for the San Bernardino county middle school honor 
band.  He has also been a woodwind coach and private instructor for local high 
school music programs in the Riverside area. Among his teachings, Adriane 
has been an instructor of clarinet and saxophone at Norte Vista and La Sierra 
high schools in Riverside, California.   

Adriane has played clarinet for 16 years, and, in addition to his solo 
performances, has performed in many fine ensembles around southern 
California.  Since 2009, he has been the co-principal clarinetist of the Rancho 
Belago/Moreno Valley Wind Symphony, one of the leading symphonic wind 
ensembles in Southern California.  From 2009 to 2011, he was the principal 
clarinetist of the University of Redlands Youth Symphony Orchestra, and 
was principal clarinetist for the Orange County Master and Chamber Chorus 
orchestra.  Adriane has also performed with several other orchestras such as 
the Montage Civic Orchestra, Dana Point Symphony, Irvine Symphony, the San 
Diego State University Chamber chorus and Symphony Orchestra, and the 
San Francisco State University Wind Symphony.   He has also performed in 
chamber ensembles, wind symphonies, and orchestras as an E flat clarinetist 
and Bass clarinetist. 

As an active performer, Adriane has had the opportunity to perform and tour 
with famous music ensembles such as The Presidio Brass, an all male brass 
quintet based out of San Diego, California, and  has done master classes with 
the Grammy Award Winning group Chanticleer: An Orchestra of Voices, an all 
male chorus based out of San Francisco.   

In addition to his teaching and performing, Adriane can be heard on iTunes 
recordings of Joshua Tuburans Smile album, and has been part of premiered 
works of such composers as Morritz Eggerts 3 Marches from "Processional"/
Progression (2007), a U.S Premier for large wind ensemble.


